
Sai Yeung Choi Street South pedestrian
precinct in Mong Kok to be abolished
this Saturday

     A spokesman for the Transport Department (TD) today (August 1) reminded
members of the public that the Sai Yeung Choi Street South pedestrian
precinct in Mong Kok will be abolished on Saturday (August 4). The following
road sections will be open for vehicular traffic at all times:

(a) the section of Sai Yeung Choi Street South between Argyle Street and
Shantung Street;
(b) the section of Sai Yeung Choi Street South between Shantung Street and
Dundas Street;
(c) the section of Nelson Street between Sai Yeung Choi Street South and Fa
Yuen Street; and
(d) the section of Soy Street between Sai Yeung Choi Street South and Fa Yuen
Street.

     Motorists are advised to pay attention to the traffic signs and traffic
signals on-site and drive with utmost care when driving through the road
sections concerned.
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